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WOODLAND FEDERATION VISIT TO BEAR TOWN - THURSDAY 10TH
OCTOBER 2024

Thursday, 12/09/2024
To Prime Parents of: 11:35

To School Members: E3

&M EMAIL

Dear Parents/Carers of $SchoolMember$

RE: Woodland Federation visit to Bear Town on Thursday 10" October 2024

We are very excited to be taking Class 1 along with Owls Class from Winkleigh to visit Bear Town on Thursday 10" October. Bear

Town is an exciting indoor role play venue for children up to the age of 7 years old. During the visit the children will have the
opportunity to dress up, play and interact with their peers in 12 different role play areas such as a café, a building and construction
area, a police station, hairdressers and a vets. Within the foundation Stage, the majority of our learning takes place through play
and so we are thrilled to be able to offer this trip which we think will really help build the children’s confidence. It will also allow
them to meet their peers from Winkleigh Primary School whom they will join on many other occasions throughout their time at
Kings Nympton School.

Due to the session time we have booked at Bear Town we will not be back in time for the end of the school day or school buses.
This means that all children need to be collected from the village hall at 3.40pm on this day.

We will have exclusive use of the centre during our visit but we do ask that children wear their usual school uniform for this trip
please.

The children will need a packed lunch, and plenty to drink (No glass bottles, fizzy drinks, chocolate bars or sweets please.) A
school packed lunch can be requested, please indicate this on the School Gateway comments box. Please can we ask that the
children bring lunches in a small rucksack or bag that they can carry themselves as we will eat at Bear Town once we arrive.

The price of the visit will be £11.25 per child. We have been able to subsidise this trip with fundraising by Friends of Kings
Nympton helping to reduce the cost. We have to carefully cost each trip, and this does mean that our costings rely upon every
child attending. If your circumstances are such that you are unable to pay this contribution, please contact the school to discuss
this in confidence.

A payment request has been set up in the gateway, please login to give consent and pay you contribution by Monday
30th September 2024.

Please can we remind you that it is your responsibility to contact admin to cancel your child’s meal, Early Birds or All
Sorts bookings if they are on a trip and will not be in school for any of the above.

Kind regards,

Mrs Betts
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